
                                       
         

COMMUNICATIONS UNIT 

 Parys, Heilbron, Koppies, Edenville and Vredefort 

 

ATTENTION: Media houses and stakeholders! 

Date: 15 March 2023 

PUBLIC SAFETY ALERT: MESSAGE FROM THE MMC  

 
MMC Cllr Noma Moloi, PR 

 

With regards to a planned shut down by the EFF of 20th March 2023. The public 

safety committee remains committed to protecting all forms of peaceful protest and 

ensuring the safety of both protestors and community members. We urge everyone 

to remain calm and peaceful, and to be respectful of other individuals who may 

have different perspectives. We are here to ensure that everyone is able to exercise 

their right to voice their opinion without fear of confrontation or harm. We are 

dedicated to maintaining the peace in our communities and we ask that everyone 

remain compliant with the law and show respect to all. 

 

Thank you 

 

Cllr N. Moloi 

MMC Public Safety and Transport 

 

 

Issued by Ngwathe Communications Unit 

Visit: ngwathe.fs.gov.za 
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